
 
 

Memorandum 21-109 
TO: MAYOR CASTNER AND HOMER CITY COUNCIL 

FROM: MELISSA JACOBSEN, MMC, CITY CLERK 

DATE: JUNE 23, 2021 

SUBJECT: ORDINANCE REGARDING TELEPHONIC LIMITATIONS 

 
Homer City Code allows the ability to conduct meetings remotely while an emergency declaration is in place.  
 
With the expiration of the disaster declaration and the remodel of the Cowles Council Chambers underway it 
brings to mind there may be times when we may need to meet remotely due to temporary circumstances that 
don’t justify an emergency declaration, such as fire, water damage from pipe failure, and power failure. 
 
 
Recommendations: Adopt Ordinance 21-40 amending telephonic limitations.  


